UBS Switzerland AG's response 
Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited UBS Switzerland AG,  a reported shareholder of mining company Petropavlovsk PLC, to respond to the following items: 

-  «UN Special Rapporteurs urge Russian Govt. to investigate & take action on imprisoned indigenous rights defender's case», UN Working Group on business & human rights; Special Rapporteur on environment; Special Rapporteur on freedom of opinion & expression; Special Rapporteur on freedom of peaceful assembly & association; Special Rapporteur on human rights defenders, 26 May 2016

 https://spdb.ohchr.org/hrdb/33rd/public_-_AL_RUS_(6.2016).pdf
 

-  «Breaking silence: Getting companies, govts. and the UN to speak out to protect defenders», Business & Human Rights Resource Centre, 25 October 2016

 https://business-humanrights.org/en/how-can-we-strengthen-mechanisms-to-protect-human-rights-defenders
In response, UBS Switzerland AG sent the following statement:

Dear Ella

We thank you for your follow-up mail to our previous correspondence and the additional information you've provided.

As I noted in my previous mail to you, UBS has reportable positions in a large number of companies worldwide in which it does not have any strategic interest. Often UBS holds these positions on behalf of clients. The diverse positions in a particular company are collated across business units and reported to the company once the total position has crossed (or fallen below) the applicable notification threshold. UBS does, however, not comment on specific or potential client relations or transactions or its investments in any particular company.

 

Kind regards,

Christian

Dr Christian Leitz

Head, Corporate Responsibility Management
UBS Switzerland AG
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